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GCV Valve Rebuild Kits

Part No. Description Price Weight 
(lbs)

KS201N-G4 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series AC valves ending N5CG4 and N5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $114.00 0.33

KS201N-G5 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series AC valves ending N5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $115.00 0.33

KS201N-G9 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series AC valves ending N5FG9, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $152.00 0.41

KS201V-G4 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series AC valves ending V5CG4 and V5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $138.00 0.33

KS201V-G5 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series AC valves ending V5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $138.00 0.33

KS201V-G9 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series AC valves ending V5FG9, includes diaphragm assembly, diaphragm 
spring, plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $303.00 0.43

KS211K-G1 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending K4DG1, includes diaphragm assembly, diaphragm 
spring, plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $130.00 0.25

KS211K-G5 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending K4EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, diaphragm 
spring, plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $136.00 0.28

KS211N-G4 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending N5CG4 and N5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $107.00 0.32

KS211N-G5 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending N5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $107.00 0.32

KS211N-G9 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending N5FG9, includes diaphragm assembly, diaphragm 
spring, plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $102.00 0.38
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KS211V-G4 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending V5CG4 and V5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $130.00 0.32

KS211V-G5 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending V5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $130.00 0.32

KS211V-G9 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series AC valves ending V5FG9, includes diaphragm assembly, diaphragm 
spring, plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $254.00 0.40

KS301V-C3 GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S301 series AC valves ending BD5, BD7 and BE1, includes plunger-seat disc-
spring assembly, plunger tube, operator O-ring and body O-ring. $65.00 0.24

KS201N-G4-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series DC valves ending N5CG4 and N5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $114.00 0.33

KS201N-G5-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series DC valves ending N5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $115.00 0.33

KS201N-G9-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series DC valves ending N5FG9, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $152.00 0.41

KS201V-G4-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series DC valves ending V5CG4 and V5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $138.00 0.33

KS201V-G5-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series DC valves ending V5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $138.00 0.33

KS201V-G9-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S201 series DC valves ending V5FG9, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, connecting spring, body O-rings and operator O-ring. $303.00 0.43

KS211N-G4-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series DC valves ending N5CG4 and N5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $107.00 0.33

KS211N-G5-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series DC valves ending N5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $107.00 0.33

KS211V-G4-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series DC valves ending V5CG4 and V5DG4, includes diaphragm assembly, 
plunger assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $130.00 0.33

KS211V-G5-DC GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with S211 series DC valves ending V5EG5, includes diaphragm assembly, plunger 
assembly, plunger tube, plunger spring, body O-ring and operator O-ring. $130.00 0.33

KH401Z GC Valves rebuild kit, for use with H401 series valves, includes plunger tube assembly, plunger assembly, plunger 
spring, plunger pin, piston pickup collar, piloted piston assembly, PTFE glide strip and operator cavity o-ring. $154.00 0.19
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